
Government Degree College Sopore

Department of Sociology

NOTICE

This is for the information of students enrolled in Semester IV that the
Department of Sociology has taken cognizance of their absence from
regular class work. They are, therefore, directed to report to their
respective classes immediately. Any recklessness on the part of the
students shall be dealt with stringent action which might amount to the
cancellation of their admission.

Head
Department of Sociology

Dated: June 4th 2024


